
Church of the Week... 

NABC Missionary of the Week... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Geertje (VandenBroek) Caliguire:  YWAM, Mazatlan, MEXICO 

Email:  geertjevdb_1428@hotmail.com 

Please pray… 

 for the new DTS students and Josh and Geertje as they mentor them, as well as  

the small group leaders. 

 for Josh and Geertje as they open their home to students early each morning for 

Bible study and prayer.  Pray that this time will produce deep spiritual growth. 

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Helen Dyck, Madeline Hall, Helen Siemens, Catherine Smith    

Sunrise Encore:  Tillie Erickson, Jake Siemens, Dorothy Unger, Hilde Unger      

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and listen to the sermon 
on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

Tri-Community Baptist Church—Beiseker, AB 

Senior Pastor:  Rev. Eric Spletzer (Louanne) 

Youth Volunteer:  Corey Gieck 
 

 

 
 

Yuri Nakano, NAB Missionary in Japan 

As a Japanese-Canadian, Yuri has a unique, God-given 

background to reach the people of Japan as a missionary 

sent from North America. God has placed a burden on 

her heart to bring the hope of the Gospel to Japan and 

has called and equipped Yuri to serve in evangelism, 

discipleship, and church planting alongside a faithful 

team of missionaries. Praise God for a recent trip to  

Nagoya Inokoshi Church in the Aichi prefecture for a mom and tots event. Pray 

that the discussions over Yuri and Shan Reed facilitating a ladies seminar in that 

prefecture would bear fruit. Continue to pray as well for the ongoing ministry at 

Heijo Christian Church and Kongo Bible Church, both of which Yuri serves at. For 

more information, visit nabonmission.org/missionaries/yuri-nakano 

 
 

January 27, 2019 

East Olds Baptist Church 
RR1 Site 5 Box 27  Olds, AB  T4H 1P2 

Phone:  556-2821  Fax:  556-3161   Church Email:  eobc@xplornet.ca   

Visit us at:  eastoldsbaptist.ca  
Pastor:  James Rosenberger   403-586-5086 (cell)  eobcjames@xplornet.ca   

Youth Pastor:  Chris Luchies   403-501-4705  eobcyouth@xplornet.com 
Church Office Hours:  Tuesday and Friday 9-12am                                           

East Olds Baptist 
Church 
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U-TURN  (Part 3) 

Letting Go of Idolatry 

Luke 4:5-8 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

 

 

http://www.nabonmission.org/missionaries/yuri-nakano


EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church 
Are you visiting with us? 

Please fill out a Visitor WELCOME Card found in the pew. 

Coffee is available...Enjoy! 

Today... 

 Pastor James & Margaret and Chris & Sarah will be at Camp Caroline for the Ministry 

Worker’s Retreat until Wednesday. 

 

 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Friday  (Karen will be away Feb.2-9th) 

 Monday………..Pastor’s day off 

 Tuesday………..6:30-8pm, Awana Clubs (ages 3 to Gr.6) 

 Wednesday…..8pm, Young Adults Bible Study at Rudd’s home 

 Thursday……...7:30am, Men’s Prayer Time  

                           ………..1:30pm, Seniors Bible Study at Smith’s home 

                        ………..6:30pm, Annual Church Business Meeting (Pizza served at 6:30pm,          

                                    meeting begins at 7pm)  EVERYONE WELCOME! 

 Friday…………….7-9:30pm, Youth Event   

 Saturday……….9am-12pm, Church Cleaning Day 

 Sunday………...10am Sunday School, 11am Family Worship with Pastor James 

                                  Greeters:  H&V Unger  Coffee:  L Unger  Nursery:  T Huyzer                                                  

     LKT:  V Weiss, N Van Ginkel, J Swarzentruber, A Snoek                    

 

 Thursday, Feb.14th:  5pm, ReNew at Trochu—anyone is welcome to attend 

 Sunday, Feb.17th:  Gleanings for the Hungry jars are due back  

 Sunday, Mar.3rd:  CELEBRATION POTLUCK after the morning service 

Worship in Song:  Keith Flinn 

Welcome & Announcements  

Worship in Giving 

Worship in Song 

Little Kid’s Time (ages 3-Gr.4)) 

Message 

—Pastor James Rosenberger 

Benediction 

 

Our greeters today are Dennis and Carolyn Temple. 

A supervised nursery is available for children 0-3yrs in 

KidZone(Rm3)—Snuggle Room for moms & babies. 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

NEW SERMON SERIES:  “ U-TURN” 

 Feb.2nd, 9am-12pm:  Church 
Cleaning!  Lunch served!    

 The annual WM Survey is in 
your mailbox.  Fill them in 
and return to Rhonda 
Schmidt by Sun, Feb.3rd  

 Items for Students Care 
Packages will be collected 
until Feb.10th in the library. 

 Sunday, Feb.10th,3pm:   
BABY SHOWER for DJ ten 
Brummelhuis & baby Blake 

 Monday, Feb.11th, 7pm, 
Packing of Student Care 
Packages 

 March 15-19:  Annual ABA 
Ladies Retreat at Camp  
Caroline.  Brochures posted 
on the bulletin board.  Early 
registration ends Jan.31st. 

Youth Ministries—7-9:30PM... 

Prayer & Praise... 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our church family dealing with health 

concerns—Helen Dyck, Tillie Erickson, Jake & Helen Siemens, Catherine Smith, 

Andy & Marlene Wipf 

 Pray for the health of our seniors. 

 Pray for a good recovery for Jim Culham (Trudy Ballard’s dad) after his open heart 

surgery this week. 

 Pray for Courtney Schafer who is studying in Paris, France this semester. 

 Be in prayer for the Annual Church Business/Budget Meeting on Thursday. 

 Be in prayer for the safety of our missionaries in Cameroon.  There has been much 

unrest in the country.    

 Pray for a time of relaxation, refreshment and renewal for Pastor James, Margaret 

Chris and Sarah as they go to Camp Caroline for their retreat. 

Family of the Week:                   
Brian & Debbie Winter 

Children & Family Ministries... Women’s Ministries... 

 Experience Youth Group... 

 Friday, Feb.1st:  GORGON! 

 Fri. Feb.8th:  The Life of a   

Missionary 

 Feb.15th-18th:  YouthQuake 

Youth Retreat at Briercrest, SK 

Just a reminder regarding    

Gifts and Tithes                        

   please make your 

cheques payable to EOBC.   

Designate General Fund OR 

Building Fund on your envelop.  

 Sunday School classes for ages 3 and up 

 Tuesday 6:30-8pm:  Awana Clubs (ages 3-Gr.6) 

 Little Kid’s Time (ages 3-Gr.4) during the  

service 

FINANCIAL UPDATE - 

DECEMBER 2018 

Budget to date:   $211,796.85 

Giving to date:     $166,829.17 

Budget Shortfall:  -$44,967.68 

Raised for Building Project:  

$160,372.25 

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a prayer request and wants it on the Prayer Chain,       
call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332. 

EVERYONE is invited for 
cake & refreshments on 

Feb.2nd 2-4pm,                    
in the East View 

Room at Season’s 
Encore                   

to celebrate                     
Dorothy Unger’s 

80th birthday.  


